
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 2 Talk Homework for Wednesday 23rd November  
On Wednesday 23rd November in our Big Write, we will be writing 
about 
learning about for the past couple of weeks.   
 
It would really help the children with their writing if they were able to 
talk to someone at home about the events.  
Such as: what year did it take place? Where did it start? What buildings 
were burnt down? Who was the King? How did it die down?  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Mrs Sweet and Miss Pascale.  


